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written by:Korrigan shane spruill

Welcome to the Saint Jo School newsletter with me , Korrigan Shane Spruill. This week is Red Ribbon week and we
have our dress up days for it because they want to make Red Ribbon week fun to avoid drugs. We are going to have a
halloween dress up day and we're going to get to dress up in our costumes.Two Saturdays ago | went to the Monster
Jam show and it was awesome.There was El toro loco,Monster Mutt Dalmation,and other stuff.lt was at the At&t
stadium and stuff was expensive there.My dad spent like 130 dollars there.lt was really fun though.Even for fall it sure
gets hot.Fall fest already passed and Mrs.Hackers haunted house was so scary that | didn't even want to go in there.But
anyway congratulations to Mrs.Hacker.My friends thought it was scary too because at the exit door of it they kept
running out in terror and they would come to me saying to come in with them but | kept saying no because it was too
scary for so | wouldnt step an inch in that place but anyways it was successful.



